

THE VICE PRESIDENT WASHINGTON October 26, 1986

The Right Honorable
Margaret Thatcher, M.P.,
Prime Minister,
London

Dear Madame Prime Minister:

On November 15, I will be heading west and thus will not be able to attend the larger meeting at Camp David.

I do not want to miss having a chance for a good chat provided, of course, that it can comfortably fit your schedule.

Parbara and I would love to have you come across our fence and have breakfast with us on Saturday the 15th. You could then proceed to Camp David by chopper right from our helo-pad at the Observatory (same as last year).

If breakfast is too complicated perhaps I could come to call on you at your Embassy at your convenience. If none of this is convenient I will certainly understand, but I hate to have you so nearby without a chance to have a visit of some sort.

Bar joins me in sending our warmest best wishes to you and to Dennis.

Most sincerely,

George Byrsh



File Photos

October 29, 1986

MEMO FOR ADMIRAL POINDEXTER'S OFFICE

Attached is a copy of the Vice President's October 26 letter to Prime Minister Thatcher. The VP just asked that a copy be provided to Admiral Poindexter for information.

We also sent a copy to Secretary Shultz.

Thank you.

Ow-

Stephanie VanDevander Office of National Security Affairs (ext. 6013)

Rod he Daniel MINO CC's LAVIN SOMMER